

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Our final edition of the Way for 2022 brings the highlights from student learning and performances over the last fortnight, for your enjoyment and information.

Our special Graduation events for Prep, Year 6 and Year 12 have been spectacular. Thank you, especially to organising staff and parent helpers. Academic reports are complete and are in the process of being sent to parents, and should there be questions to raise from the reports, there is still time to reach out to teaching staff.

Our final week culminates in the three Celebration events to be held on Tuesday 6 December for Junior School and Wednesday 7 December for Senior School. Congratulations to all award winners, and a special thanks to our organisers and back stage crew for their preparation and production.

Throughout the final term we have been continuing to encourage students to strengthen their engagement in learning, and it is pleasing to note progress in every area. We have record numbers of students wanting to be part of the Co-curricular programs also, and applications for Talented Athletes Programs (TAP) for 2023 will soon be open for your consideration.

Thank you so much for your support throughout the 2022 College year. We look forward to another exciting and eventful year in 2023. Take care across the vacation period, and please know of our best wishes for you and the family for Christmas and the New Year. Let's all take time to reflect on the wonder and majesty of the birth of the Lord Jesus Christ, some 2000 years ago, so that we might believe in him and worship him.

'For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace'. - Isaiah

Mr Ross Whelan

Principal